
LKS2 Autumn 2 
Curriculum Bulletin 

Land of Hope and Glory 

In English, we will be reading and   
writing:  

• Poetry and Adventure Stories. 
 

 

In Physical Education, we will be       
developing our rolling, jumping and   
balance skills in gymnastics and our  
attack and defence skills in netball, 
whilst developing our teamwork and so-

cial skills. 
 

 

 

 

In Science, we have a biology focus of 
health and movement. We will learn 
about the nutrients we need to maintain 
our health. We will look at foods that 
provide nutrients for different parts of 
our bodies in humans and other animals. 
We will also       
explore how    
skeletons and  
muscles aid    
movement and  
provide protection 
and support. 

In Geography we are 
looking at settlements. 
We will learn what   
settlements are and 
how to recognise them.  
We will identify the criteria for   
choosing a settlement and learn that 
there were different settlers in    
British history. 

In PSHE, we will build upon 
our knowledge of our own 
physical health and wellbeing. 

In Spanish, we will be learning to talk 
and write about the different parts of 
the body in year 4 and in 
year 3 we will review  
colours and animals. 

In Religious Education,   
we will continue our 
learning about Hinduism.  

Welcome back! We are so excited to start a new 
term. We have lots of exciting learning lined up this term.  

Important Information: 
Homework is set on a Friday via Teams and is to be        

returned by Wednesday. It is essential that your child’s 
reading book and record is in school every day. We ask 

that your child reads at least 5 times a week and logs onto 
Times Table Rock Stars on a regular basis to sustain     

fluency. Please talk to your child’s class teacher if you 
would like a copy of their log on details for Teams or 

TTRS. PE is twice weekly. Children will need to ensure they 

have indoor and outdoor kit in school every Monday       

(including footwear). This will stay in school all week and go 
home on a Friday.  

A polite reminder, that your child will require a water  
bottle within school. There are no water fountains,      

however there are plenty of cold water taps to refill. 

In Music we will continue to develop our 
skills of playing the recorder and    

recognising notes on the    
musical stave. 
Please remember to bring 
your recorders into school 

This term in Maths, Year 3 
will be learning about: 

• Addition and Subtraction. 

• Multiplication and Division. 

This term in Maths, Year 4 
will be learning about: 

• Addition and Subtraction. 

• Multiplication and Division. 

In Design and Technology, we will be 
exploring and  investigating 
free standing structures. 
Using this knowledge we 
will be  creating our own 
photo frames. 


